November 19, 1976

The Monorable Lorenzo I. Guerrero President Northern Mariana Islands Constitutional Convention Saipan, Mariana Islands 96950

Dear Mr. President:

I am grateful for your invitation to comment on the Draft Constitution for our Commonwealth which the Delegates have deligently put together this past week.

My comments are meant to portray my views only and not those of my office. The latter are now being prepared and should be forthcoming shortly. \cdot

Again, I am very grateful for this opportunity to comment on the Draft Constitution and I am hopeful that my comments will prove useful to the Delegates during their final deliberations.

•:. •

With my best personal regards.

Sincerely yours,

Junn A. Sablan

Acting Deputy High Commissioner